
Message to the Council from the Inspector 
 

The latest household projections (2016-based) were published by ONS on 20th 
September 2018.  What is the Council’s view on the implications of these 

projections for the Kirklees Local Plan, taking into account the advanced stage 
that the examination has reached?   
 

It would be appreciated if you could forward your response to the PO by 
Thursday 15th November. 
 


